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From: 

The Controller of Examination, 

Guru Nanak Dev University, 

Amritsar. 

 

 

 

 

To: 

The Principal of Affiliated Colleges, 

Coordinator Associated Institutes 

Guru Nanak Dev University, Amritsar 

  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

The practical examinations for terminal semesters of all UG/ PG courses are going to be 

held between 01.07.2020 to 20.07.2020. Regular students are advised to keep in touch with their colleges 

whereas private students are advised to keep update with the login ID's already provided to them by 

university.  

Yours Faithfully, 

 
Deputy Registrar 

Conduct Branch 

 

 

 

 

For any further enquiry please contact at  
Email : conduct@gndu.ac.in  

Mobile : 9779147058 (Deputy Registrar)  

   9417278407 (Superintendent)  

  8558888225, 9501103396 (Dealing officials). 


